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Due to a governor’s term of office coming to an end, our Governing Body has a 

vacancy for a co-opted governor.  Co-opted governors should be people from the 

local community with the willingness and commitment to volunteer their time to 

contribute to the oversight of our very successful school.  No experience or formal 

qualifications are necessary. 

 

Our meetings are held on Tuesday evenings 6.30-8pm, approximately 7 times in a 

school year, but some availability during the school day would be most helpful.  

 

We have 9 governors altogether, made up of 2 staff representatives, 2 parent 

governors, 1 Local Authority governor, 2 foundation governors and 2 co-opted. 

Ideally, we would be looking for you to join us in January 2023.  

 

For any further information, to arrange an informal chat or express your interest 

please contact the Clerk to Governors, Chris Freeland, at 

admin@maryport.cumbria.sch.uk 
 


